
From: D  
Sent: Sunday, October 23, 2022 7:41:39 PM 
To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov> 
Cc: adina.levin@friendsofcaltrain.com <adina.levin@friendsofcaltrain.com> 
Subject: Regarding electrification  
  
*External Email*  

 
Been riding Caltrain for a decade, and I  bought a home to optimize for a Caltrain commute.  I believe in 
it.  Prob my first ever email to you.    
 
This idea of not fully funding electrification is silly or worse, potentially imperiling a full schedule. 
This is why we rallied to get the extra tax to support a better Caltrain. Please drive this project to 
Full completion with minimal impact to riders. The state consistently finds every excuse to under 
invest in better transportation that could solve our HOUSING problem.  (Faster trains mean 
people can live further away) 
 
it seems counterproductive to provide less than full funding to Caltrain electrification, only to 
come back and ask the state for more money to cover Caltrain’s even deeper operating gap. 
 
Thank you.  
 
David Shr 
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